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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  March 11, 2025 
 
RE:  Request for Proposals - GIS Services 
 

 

In January, a Request for Proposals was issued for GIS Services, seeking a vendor to 
serve as the City’s GIS provider in lieu of filling the former GIS Technician position.  We 
expect a contracted firm to provide the expertise necessary to migrate our maps and 
data to the current ArcGIS format while also providing greater efficiency in producing 
map updates.   
 
Twenty-nine vendors from throughout the country requested RFP packets.  Ten of those 
GIS providers submitted proposals.  All proposal packets were opened and reviewed.  
Staff recommends Alliance Water Resources, Inc. for further contract negotiations.  If an 
agreement cannot be reached with Alliance, the City will proceed with negotiations with 
an alternate vendor. 
 
We plan to present a proposal and contract for the Mayor and Board to consider at an 
April Board meeting. 
 
As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-
243-2300 x 2031. 
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